
Tuckahoe Garden Club Monthly Board Reports 

April 2025 

  
Dear Officers and Standing Committee Members, 

Please submit your monthly report to the Board in the Google form below. Keep in mind your report 

should be concise- sharing essential information, dates, links to further information and any action 

items that should be highlighted- and presented in a bullet-format if possible. If you have no report for 

the month, please note “NO REPORT”. Thank you all! 

  

OFFICERS 

First VP/RoseMarie Bundy 

No report .  

GCV/RoseMarie Bundy 

Daffodil Day was a great success for our Club.   

Renee Gardner is head of the GCV Floral/Artistic Design Committee and did a fabulous 

job.  

We won ribbons in Floral, Botanical Arts, Photography,  and Horticulture!  

 

GCA/RoseMarie Bundy 

1.​ We have the upcoming national meeting that Ellen is attending.  We are hopeful 

that the Virginia War Memorial will be awarded the Founders Fund first place 

award on the evening of  April 29th.  

2.​ Renee Gardner,  Peyton, and Meredith Lauter are attending the Florescence 

Flower Show , accredited by GCA, on April 15-16.  Renee and Peyton have 

entered a Botanical Arts Exhibit.    

Second VP & Membership/Betsy Carney 

  

  

Recording Secretary/Fran McDermott 

No report 



Communications Director/Stephanie Lansing 

 No Report 

Treasurer/Bonnie Cricchi  

I presented the budget at the March meeting and we will vote on it in May, as well as the 

proposed gifts.  There were no questions at the meeting. 

I opened a CD at BofA for $10,000 of our savings money earning 4% for 13 months.  This 

is our “earmarked” cushion and we have no plans to spend it. 

We are working with the Spring Sale team to plan for the financial side of the sale.  Karen 

Berson will work with me that day as Rita is out of town. 

Continue to pay reimbursements for expenses incurred by members as needed. 

  

  

  

STANDING COMMITTEE CHAIRS 

  

Website/Lisa Burlee  

 

Community Projects and Long Range plans/Kelly Armstrong & Jennifer Sisk 

●​ Membership approved the planting of 13 trees with Capital Trees, bringing our 

total of Centennial trees up to 18 trees!  Six were planted on March 26th (3 at 

Great Shiplock Park, 3 at Hotchkiss Park)  Learned all about tree planting! 

●​ April 2nd - Caritas Courtyard Refresh, led by Kate O’Hagan 

●​ April 10 - Anna Julia Cooper School Refresh 

●​ May 13 - Lighthouse Arranging Program 

Conservation/Betty Jenkins & Renee Montague No report but will accept plastic bags.  

 

  

Governance/Katherine Salt 

 

 No updates 



Gifts/Preston Lee 

No report  

Fundraising Holiday/Martha Moore & Kathy Watson 

Fundraising Spring/Suzanne Duncan & Megan Matthews 

Programs/Ellen Buoyer 

 

  


